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Erin Masker

From: Greg Haas <ghaas@kceinc.com>
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2024 11:06 AM
To: Erin Masker
Subject: Kern Lot Joinder

  
Erin, 
  
I have reviewed the updated Metes and Bounds Description, dated February 27, 2024, and revised on August 16, 2024, 
for the above referenced Plan and concur with it as presented. Thus I have no further comments. 
  

Regards, 
Greg 

  
Gregory S. Haas, P.E. 
  

 

863 Interchange Road, P.O. Box 639 
Kresgeville, PA 18333-0639 
ghaas@kceinc.com | cell: 570.249.0209 | www.KCEinc.com 
  

   
  

We’re looking for exceptional people to join the KCE Team! 
  Learn about career opportunities here. 
  
This E-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain privileged or confidential information and are intended for the sole use of the individual or entity to whom 
they are addressed.  Use of the documents by any other person, without authorization, is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient or the person 
responsible for delivering the E-mail to the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this communication in error and that any use, dissemination, 
forwarding, printing, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender via reply e-
mail as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
  














































